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From: Kevin Drees <kpdreesgmaiI.com>
Sent: Thursday, February 07, 2019 11:48 AM
To: PUC: <PUC@puc.nh.gov>
Subject: oppose granite state pipeline

Dear NH PUC,

I’m a resident of Madbury, NH. Please do not build the Granite State Pipeline. We should not be adding
any more fossil fuel infrastructure to our society at this point, only renewables.

Kevin Drees
Madbury, NH 03820


